
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
      
 
 

23 July 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 10 Information Evening: Wednesday 3 September 
 
We would like to invite you to our Year 10 Information Evening on Wednesday 3 
September, 17:00 in the South Hall.  This is an important opportunity to welcome you 
to this crucial stage of your child’s school journey and share key information to support 
their transition into GCSEs. 
 
We will outline our expectations for books, equipment, punctuality, attendance, 
uniform, and home learning.  In addition, we will and explain how we promote strong 
independent learning habits, through the use of Padlet and other strategies. 
 
The evening will cover details of the GCSE assessment process, including PPEs (Pre-
Public Exams), how to use our website for revision resources, and subject-specific 
overviews to help pupils prepare now for what lies ahead. 
 
Information will be shared regarding careers guidance, work experience and the 
support available to help pupils manage the demands of Key Stage 4.  You will learn 
who to contact with any concerns, and we will share some key dates for your calendar. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend this informative session.  Please RSVP by 29 
August 2025, via the Microsoft Forms link here. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs G Tatman                   Mrs A Day 
Deputy Headteacher       Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/H1Kq8jf9YA

